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September 5th, 2017 
Dear Parent/Guardian;

The Grad Fee of $175.00 is necessary to cover the various costs associated with Graduation. (Please see the breakdown of costs on Grad Info Sheet.)

Payment of Grad Fee can be made by 1 of the following options (please select your option):
  

1. Full Payment will be made by January 31st, 2018 


2. Payment will be made in 2 installments, with 1st payment due Nov. 1, 2017 and 2nd payment due January, 31, 2018. Each payment will be $87.50. 


3. Payment of $20.00 will be made each month, due the last day of the month. 

Parent(s)/Guardian(s), please sign below as an indication that you have read and noted all aspects of Grad Fee Payment for 2017 – 2018. 

Date:_____________________
Parent Signature:____________________

All payments must be made to Mrs. Dawn MacFarlane in the office. Please make cheques payable to:  Nackawic Senior High School.  Receipts will be issued upon payment. If you have any questions, please contact Lori Connors or Ann Fitton. 

Thank you, 
Lori & Ann 
“NHS is a community of engaged learners,

preparing to meet tomorrow’s challenges”

